
From: Dennis and Sharon Noble [mailto:dsnoble@shaw.ca]  
Sent: September 2, 2017 10:10 AM 
To: 'EMPR.Minister@gov.bc.ca' <EMPR.Minister@gov.bc.ca> 
Cc: Premier John Horgan (premier@gov.bc.ca) <premier@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: BCUC Smart Meter Fires -- A report 
 
 

Dear Minister Mungall, 
 
Next week you will receive a box containing 2 binders with a report and evidence 
gathered over the last 3 years, entitled “BCUC & Smart Meter Fires:  The Failure to 
Protect”.  The report has been delivered to Premier Horgan’s constituency office and 
mailed to Mr. Morton, CEO and Chair of BCUC.  The covering letters are attached 
above.  
 
I would ask that you and your staff give serious consideration to the incidents 
documented and to the failure of BC Hydro to take appropriate actions to ensure that 
the smart meters are safe. After 3 years of asking, I still have not received confirmation 
that this device was inspected and found safe by a professional engineer at BC 
Hydro.  This alone speaks volumes to the failure to BC Hydro to exercise due diligence 
with regard this equipment which has been put on homes. 
 
I am happy to answer questions or to provide more information, should you ask. 
 
Regards, 
Sharon Noble 
 


